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NOTICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE APPLICATION

This notice is to inform you that the City has received an application for development within 1000 feet of your property. This application will be reviewed administratively, per the regulations of the City’s Land Development Code.


DATE OF NOTICE:
APPLICANT TO ENTER
CASE NAME:
Candelas Filing No. 1, Amendment No.4 FDP and FP
DEVELOPMENT 

APPLICATION NUMBER:
DA2023-0078
PROPERTY LOCATION:
9367 MCINTYRE ST
APPLICATION SUMMARY:
APPLICANT TO COMPLETE
APPLICANT CONTACT:
Ben Carlson
PHONE NUMBER:
3038921166
EMAIL ADDRESS:
bcarlson@norris-design.com
CITY OF ARVADA

STAFF CONTACT:
CAROL IBANEZ
PHONE NUMBER:
7208987463
EMAIL ADDRESS:
CIBANEZ@ARVADA.ORG

The purpose of the notice of administrative application is to inform surrounding residents, businesses and organizations of pending development applications, and to provide contact information for the applicant and City staff where interested members of the community can request information and ask questions regarding the pending application.

Applications subject to administrative review are evaluated pursuant to the regulations contained in the City’s Land Development Code.  If the Community and Economic Development Director determines that the application complies with the requirements of the Code, it shall be approved without the need for public hearings.

Additional information regarding the project can be found through www.arvadapermits.org by searching the above referenced development application number (DA2023-0078) under the Projects tab.

A project vicinity map has been included on the reverse side of this notice.
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